
I support regulating the use of exhaust systems that produce loud noise, especially when accelerating from intersections in city 
streets. We live near an Intel entrance exit on Butler in Hillsboro. The sound level during shift change near the Butler/65th 
roundabout is quite excessive and makes outdoor activities in the adjoining neighborhood unappealing. The sound levels have 
gotten noticeably worse in the last 5 years.


